

Zenon J Sykuta



Hello Sykuta Families!

It is hard to believe we are in the month of February and that school is about to end in 3 months. With that being said, we still have a lot of events planned for our Sykuta Superstars. In preparation of our end of the year Field Day event, we have added dress down Thursdays for \$2. All monies will go toward the end of the year event. On Fridays, during the Month of Black History, students are allowed to wear Black History colors (red, green, yellow, and black) along with jeans. There are some other events to note, and they are as follows:

Important Upcoming Dates

- <u>February 8th, 22nd, 29th</u> Dress Down Thursdays Fundraiser
- February 9th, 16th, 23rd Black History Days
- <u>February 14th</u> Valentine Grams for Sale,
 Students will be able to purchase grams for \$2.
- <u>February 16th</u> School Improvement Day, Students dismiss at 11:10AM.
- February 19th Presidents Day, No School
- <u>February 29th</u> Black History Assembly. Please be on the lookout for more information on this.

Have a LOVELY Month.

Dr. Lori Holmes Principal Ms. Kathrine Clark Assistant Principal



